
I am opposed to the buffer zones outside places of abortion.  I personally stand at one when 

able to do so. We stand dignified and hold signs which display the truth.  God's creation, a 

baby's life, is being ended against its will, two heartbeats, two lives, mother and child. We 

believe this is the last opportunity a woman has to see a poster etc to help change her mind. 

No harassment, no abuse given, just the truth of what she is about to embark on, we are 

appealing visually to her better nature and to save her from a life lived in regret if she takes 

her babies life. The Gospel is often spoken out or a biblical sign held up because we are all 

made in God's image. 

 

Please do not implement these buffer zones as to be moved too far away means we aren't 

having the opportunity to appeal and help these vulnerable women. 

 

The clock cannot be turned back and once a baby is killed in the womb the woman becomes a 

mum of a dead child for the rest of her life. There is a better way and we can help and direct 

and support her and her baby. 

 

Please allows us to reach out nearby, we are dignified and peaceful and pray that these 

women at the last moment through our presence there will change their mind and if they wish 

to speak to us the opportunity is there and not removed. 

 

It was witnessed a few months ago a young woman being brought to the door of one of these 

clinics, by her male companion, she clearly did not want to go in and was crying, she walked 

around the side of the building and was handed pro-life literature which she took, she was not 

forced to take it. But she obviously was being forced into ending her baby's life by her 

unsupportive partner. This is the type of woman who need us and other pro-life groups like us 

to be there, in support, love and compassion, please don't remove this opportunity. 

 


